
The Phoenix Project is an independent, Twin
Cities-based organization dedicated to helping
individuals involved in the fine, performing, or
craft-arts communities in times of crisis or
need. The Phoenix Project is made up of
performers, technicians, crafters, artists, and
patrons of the arts throughout Minnesota and
surrounding communities.

Support for Victims of Shakopee Area Fire

On February 26, fire at a local renaissance
faire site near Shakopee, Minnesota, destroyed
an estimated $500,000 in structural property.
Of the 32 booths and shops destroyed in the
fire, 22 were owned by small independent
crafters, artists, and food producers. Most were
uninsured.

The Phoenix Project has pledged to help these
artisans rebuild. In addition to accepting
contributions on behalf of the fire victims, the
Phoenix Project plans a silent auction, benefit
events, and a volunteer program to help with
reconstruction.

If you are interested in contributing time or
donations to this or other Phoenix Project
ventures, or to learn more about the Phoenix
Project organization, visit our website at:

http://members.tripod.com/projectphoenix/
or call (651) 603-0482.
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If you would like to make a donation of
a gift or service to the Phoenix Project,
please call Steven at 651-603-0482.

If you would like to make a monetary
donation, checks may be sent to:

Phoenix Project
2017 Buford Ave Ste 9010
St Paul  MN  55108-6178
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